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Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary % (% a
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Zzol

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Iliad Water Company, LLC — First Revised Sheet No. 18.1 Canceling Original
Sheet No. 18.1; Original Sheet No. 18.5 — Filing No. 10334

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Attached as work papers for the above filing you will find a resolution by the Clallam
PUD establishing its new rates. In addition, attached you will find a copy of the notice from the
City of Monroe establishing its new rates. Please note that the City of Monroe treats Marbello
Water Company as a single customer and therefore charges the highest rate band for usage.

Commission Staff has requested any work papers as to how the new rates were
calculated. Since this is a direct pass through, there was no calculation. Rather, the rates
established by Clallam PUD and the City of Monroe replaced the existing tariff rates. Since this
is a usage based rate, the rate itself changes without a need for further calculation.

These matters are work papers related to Filing ID No. 10334.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
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cc: Client (via e-mail)
Tiffany Van Meter (via e-mail)
Mike Young (via e-mail)
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